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February 11,2014 

The Honorable Kelly Ayotte 
United States Senate 
144 Russell Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 

Fax: 202-224-4952 

Dear Senator Ayotte: 

The Fleet Reserve Association strongly supports the "Honor Our Promise Act" (S. 1977) 
that repeals section 403 of the Bipartisan Budget Act of 2013 that reduced by one-percent the 
annual adjustment of retired pay for military retirees under the age of 62. 

The Association appreciates your strong leadership on this issue and stands ready to 
provide assistance in advancing this legislation. 

The FRA point of contact is John Davis, Director of Legislative Programs, at the above 
numbers or (john@fra.org). 

Sincerely, 

~~EE'L
National Executive Director 
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